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Open Call for Lending Artworks to the Primary Care Centre 

 

As part of ‘…the lives we live’ Grangegorman public art programme, Pathway 6 
explores Lending and Acquisitions Policies. In response to the next building project 
to be completed on the Grangegorman site, this pathway is offering an opportunity 
for artists to lend artworks to this building, the HSE Primary Care Centre. This new 
facility is due to open in spring 2017. The deadline for this Open Call is 12 noon, 
Wednesday, 23rd November 2016. 

Anyone interested in making a submission must first register interest with the 
public art programme by filling in a registration of interest form and returning it to 
public.art@ggda.ie 

 

Further information and all submission requirements for this opportunity can only 
be issued upon receiving the registration form. All queries can be directed to 01 
402 4140 or public.art@ggda.ie 

 
 
Brian O’Connell 
Administrative Officer 
Central Area 
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